
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Organization/Hospital Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to advocate for the 

importance of Vaginal Birth After Cesarean (VBAC) as a safe and 

beneficial option for women who have previously delivered via cesarean 

section.  

As you may know, VBAC offers numerous advantages, including shorter 

recovery times, reduced risk of subsequent surgeries, and a lower 

likelihood of complications associated with repeat cesarean deliveries. 

It also promotes a positive birthing experience and fosters a sense of 

empowerment in women during their childbirth journey.  

Studies have shown that with appropriate care and monitoring, VBAC can be 

a safe alternative for many women. Unfortunately, many healthcare 

providers remain hesitant or do not support VBAC, leaving women with 

limited choices and access to this option.  

I believe that by increasing awareness and providing support for VBAC, we 

can improve the maternal healthcare experience for many women in our 

community. I urge you to consider implementing policies that promote VBAC 

education, training for providers, and supportive environments for women 

opting for VBAC.  

Thank you for your attention to this crucial matter. I look forward to 

discussing how we can work together to support women in making informed 

choices about their childbirth options.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Relationship to the Issue] (if applicable) 


